
 

                                                                        

North Charleston man faces multiple charges of 

Sexual Exploitation of a Minor 
2024-012431 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Thursday, October 31, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office arrested Kyle Spencer 

Miller, 27, of North Charleston, on Wednesday, October 30, 2024, on multiple charges related to 

crimes against children. 

 

On October 14, 2024, officials with the South Carolina Department of Probation, Parole and 

Pardon Services were conducting routine house checks on registered offenders across the 

region. During the visit to Miller’s home, child sexual abuse material was discovered. The 

Charleston County Sheriff’s Office was immediately notified. Detectives then determined new 

charges were appropriate.  

 

Miller is charged with five counts of Sexual Exploitation of a Minor in the Third Degree. Enclosed 

in this release are the affidavits with each charge.  

 

Miller was given a $250,000 bond during a hearing on Thursday, October 31, 2024.  

 

He was booked at the Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center. Booking photos can be found online 

at https://inmatesearch.charlestoncounty.org/. For photos of people already released, click the 

“Show Past Bookings” box. 


